
Notice of Bridge-to-Bridge Multi-Use Path Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

Notice is hereby given that multiple members of the Okaloosa Board of County 
Commissioners may be in attendance at the Bridge-to-Bridge Multi-Use Path ribbon-
cutting ceremony on Okaloosa Island on Thursday, Oct. 23, 2025, at 9 a.m. at Beasley Park. 

This is not an official meeting of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, but 
multiple members of the Commission may be in attendance. The public is invited to 
attend.      


